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July 18, 2022 
 

 

Dear Summer Camp Student: 

 

 It is a pleasure to welcome you to the 2022 Summer Camp. We look forward to your arrival 

and participation as we plan for the upcoming school year, with your active involvement in one of 

our sports and/or auxiliary programs that will also include Band and Choir.  

 

 As planned, the Summer Camp will include a series of daily activities that will prepare you 

with the necessary skills and components to do well in your chosen activity. You will also have the 

opportunity to register for the upcoming school year and plan for your chosen profession and/or path 

way career.  

 

 Thank you for choosing to be with us. I also welcome you in advance to “Steer Country!”  

 

Sincerely, 

 

Dwight Fennell, Ph.D. 

President 
 

 






